

UKRAINIAN NATIONAL COMMITTEE OF THE INTERNATIONAL CHAMBER OF COMMERCE



Dear colleagues!

On behalf of the Ukrainian National Committee of the International Chamber of Commerce (ICC Ukraine) and myself, please accept warm and heartfelt congratulations on the occasion of

ICC Switzerland anniversary!

May your strength, vitality, creative force be a guarantee of great achievements in your activities, and each business you start will become another step to the heights of success.

We sincerely wish you fruitful business activities, peace and prosperity in your homes, success of all your plans and endeavours.

Best regards

The President

Volodymyr SHCHELKUNOV

June 27, 2022